
         Covid Virus Update   12/12/2021            

    AA Elmira Intergroup 

-- Meeting attendees are required to wear a mask

--If a member or visitor can provide vaccine proof, wearing a mask is optional

Any questions please email the AA Chair person @  chair@aaelmira.org

                                                                             


